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City of Westbrook, Maine


Request For Proposals

Architectural/Engineering Services

Walker Memorial Library
Introduction

The City of Westbrook, Maine, is seeking proposals for qualified Architectural/Engineering services for the design of basement staff space in the historic portion of the Walker Memorial Library.  The project consists of the construction of work space, bathroom and breakroom as well as electrical and fire alarm system upgrades for the building.  To be considered, 10 copies of the proposal must be received by the Office of the City Clerk, Westbrook City Hall, 2 York Street, Westbrook, Maine 04092 by 1:00 PM on June 12, 2013.  Copies of the proposal are available at www.westbrookmaine.com or by calling Linda Gain at 207-854-9105 ext. 220. Questions regarding this RFP should be directed to Eric Dudley, City Engineer at 207-854-9105 ext. 222 or edudley@westbrook.me.us. 
City of Westbrook Request For Proposals

Page 4 of 4


[image: image2.png]


_948095797.doc
[image: image1.png]






